
Government of Pakistan 
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
Constitution Avenue, Islamabad,

Pakistan 

20th August, 2024

Subject: Request for the Replacement of Board Member of the Green 
Climate Fund 

Dear Secretary to the Board,

As the Chair of Asia-Pacific Regional Group of countries at the UNFCCC 

and in accordance with prevailing procedures, I would like to notify 

the following replacement of the Asia Pacific Group representation at the Board:

2. Your kind attention and appropriate action in this regard is highly
appreciated.

Warm regards, 

Secretary to the Board & 
Head of Governance Affairs Green Climate Fund. 

(Nabeel Munir)
Chair of Asia-Pacific Group 

Mr. Tae Hoon KIM, Director of Green Climate Policy 
Division at the Ministry of Economy and Finance of the 
Republic of Korea, will replace Mr. Jae Hwan KIM in the GCF 
Board for the Republic of Korea. The replacement will take 
immediate effect.




